
Mr. Shou Rufeng Visits Sanbao Coal Mine in Guizhou 

Recently, Mr. Shou Rufeng, Vice President of CPID, visited Sanbao Coal Mine in 
Qinglong County, Qianxinan Prefecture, Guizhou Province, and had a discussion with 
Mr. Huang Hua, Vice Governor of Qianxinan Prefecture, Mr. Ao Jin, Director of 
Supervision and Enforcement Department of Guizhou Mine Safety Supervision Bureau, 
Mr. Wang Jian, Director of Qianxinan Energy Bureau, and Mr. Duan Peng, Party 
Secretary of Qinglong County. 

Mr. Zhao Minghua, Chairman of Sanbao Coal Mine, welcomed Mr. Shou and his 
delegation, expressed his heartfelt gratitude for CPID's continuous support to Sanbao 
Coal Mine, and introduced in detail the basic situation of Sanbao Coal Mine and its 
future development plan. 

Mr. Wang Jian introduced the status quo of coal market, the development plans for coal-
fired power and new energy in Qianxinan, and the current policies related to coal-power 
joint venture and coal power and renewable energy joint venture in Guizhou Province. 

Mr. Shou expressed his gratitude to the local governments for their long-standing 
support to Pu'an Power Generation Company, and expected their full support for the 
cooperation between Pu'an Power Generation Company and Sanbao Coal Mine, to 
create a "model of central enterprise + private enterprise", "model of domestic and 
foreign capital cooperation" and "model of coal-power joint venture". Also, Mr. Shou 
expected close cooperation in new energy, integrated smart energy, energy storage, rural 
revitalization, etc. 



Mr. Huang Hua spoke highly of the close partnership between Pu'an Power Generation 
Company and Sanbao Coal Mine. He said that the coal-power joint venture is in line 
with the national and Guizhou provincial policies, and that the local government would 
fully support and promote the cooperation, hoping that CPID and Anbao Energy would 
complement each other, increase benefits, and promote high-quality development of the 
coal-fired power industry. 


